
December 2017 

 

Announcement to Environmental Sciences 3rd year April-entry students: 

guidance session for the Graduation Project 

 

We will hold a guidance session for the Graduation Project, as described below. The 

Graduation Project is one of most important requirements in the ES senior division program. 

All ES-course 3rd April-entry year students are strongly encouraged to attend the session, 

where important information about the project and potential laboratories will be explained 

in detail. 

 

Guidance Session for the Graduation Project: 

 

Date: January 6, 2018, Saturday 

Time: 13:00 to 13:30 

Room: KIBER Room 314 

 

During the weeks following this session, professors offering projects welcome you to visit 

their laboratories. Please be advised that visiting a professor and his/her laboratory should 

be arranged well in advance by making an appointment. The contact information of each 

professor will be provided at the above session. 

 

While this session is particularly targeted at 3rd year April-entry PEAK ES students, all 

PEAK 2nd and 3rd year students are also welcome to attend. 

 

ES Program Director 


